11 AM Salon’s COVID-19 Reopening Guidelines
All clients will be required to wear a mask while in the salon. We will provide medical tape to secure clients’ masks in place and to protect clients’ masks against hair products and chemicals used during the appointment.
Our waiting room will not be in use. Upon arrival for your appointment, clients there is no more need for calling you are now permitted to enter the salon. This goes back to the previous statement about limiting the amount of people in the salon at one time.
Due to social distancing regulations, we are only using two of our three shampoo bowls to leave ample space between clients. For this reason, if you are coming in for just a haircut (no color), arriving with damp hair will help us tremendously. If you are unable to do so, that’s okay! Please be mindful however that if we wash your hair, we may have to wait for a free space in the shampoo bowl area. This may in turn cause your appointment to run five minutes or so behind.
Upon arrival, we ask that clients either use hand sanitizer or wash their hands.
We will be adding additional time between our clients’ appointments to properly sanitize and sterilize everything before our next client comes through the door.
All our snacks, drinks, and magazines will not be available for the time being, so if you need water, please bring your own!
We also ask that if you have been feeling sick or have been around anyone that has felt sick or has been tested for COVID-19 within 14 days of visiting us, or if you have recently gone on a trip out of state and that state requires you to quarantine please reschedule your appointment (without penalization) to ensure the safety and health of all guests and employees!

If you accept these conditions please sign here: ______________________________ Date: ___________


